
OHBI Data and Surveillance Workgroup 

April 7, 2022 

Zoom Meeting  

Attendance: 

Annette Mays, Germaine Odenheimer, John Morton, Leslie Ballenger, Linda Thompson, Michaelle Statham, 

Morgan Fitzgerald, and Nadine Walter 

Welcome & Introductions: 

Morgan Fitzgerald, co-chair, opened the meeting by welcoming all and briefed all attendees on the topics 

that would be covered today.  

Caregiver Survey Update: 
Leslie gave an update on the preliminary results of the survey. We had 346 completed surveys. She went 

through a few statistics of the uncleaned data of unpaid versus paid caregivers.  The data will be fully 

analyzed by the July OHBI meeting. Once it is fully analyzed it will be sent to OSDH Communications for 

assistance with infographics. 

Provider Survey: 

• Morgan mentioned the survey began on April 1st. As of today, we have 6 completed surveys. She has 

reached out to the OK Primary Care Association, Hospital Association and Office of Primary Care to 

request them to share with their members/provider contacts.  

• John will work with Stephen to share the survey with the tribes. 

• Nadine will reshare with the Caregiver Coalition. 

Other Updates: 

Leslie gave an update on the gap analysis that will be coming down the pipeline. She asked the group a few 

questions to help in the search for data regarding training that is available. 

Morgan informed everyone that 2020 County Wellness Profiles are being updated online for the public on OK 

in the Know. 37/77 counties are available now and all 77 will be available by the end of May. 

Morgan also informed everyone that the Cognitive Decline module has proposed moving from 6 to 5 

questions. They have updated the flow, verbiage, and reworded questions completely.  

Close: 

John and Morgan will work together to put together 3 SMART goals with the information discussed. 

Next Meeting Date – June 2, 2022 from 12-1.  

Morgan will send out the agenda, SMART goals and reminder email closer to the meeting date. 

Next Coalition Meeting Date- April 19, 2022 from 1-3pm.  

Meeting Adjourned 
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